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My name is Gaige Johnston, | am from Lebanon Oregon District, 17. |1 would like to voice my thoughts on the
proposed bill. With that being said and with all do respect this is not the correct way to get things done.

My grandfather has been a Diesel Mechanic for over 35 years. He currently works for George Van Duke Trucking
in Tangent, Oregon. Not only would this bill potentially affect his livelihood but also his ability to do the only job
he’s ever known.

As our economy continues to grow, the more expensive things have started to become. To have fuel prices to be
increased and electrical and gas bills in our household could push family’s over the breaking point. Taxes are
already outrageous and to have this added on top would take a way what little financial freedom most people barely
have in general.

With all do respect. The individuals proposing this bill have no idea what the life we live is like. We bust our
asses, we come home after a day of work with grease on our hands, sore body’s, etc.. If you stepped out of that
office and tried to do what we do to help you be able to live the life’s you do then you’d understand.

Remember that we pay you’re bills, we are the reason you have food for your families. So please don’t hurt the
people who have given you the life’s that you live.
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